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Mid-West and South-West Gas Distribution System 

PROPOSED REFERENCE TARIFF VARIATION BEGINNING 1 JANUARY 2014 

The Economic Regulation Authority has approved ATCO Gas Australia Pty Ltd’s (ATCO’s) 
proposed reference tariff variation beginning 1 January 2014 for the Mid-West and South-
West Gas Distribution System, which was submitted on 6 December 2013.  ATCO’s 
amended reference tariff variation proposal is in accordance with the Authority’s decision 
published on 6 December 2013 in response to ATCO’s reference tariff variation proposal 
submitted on 11 November 2013. 

A copy of ATCO’s revised proposal and the Authority’s decision issued on 6 December 2013 
is available on the Authority’s website. 

 

For further information contact:  

General Enquiries 

Tyson Self 
Assistant Director, Gas Access 
Ph: 08 6557 7900 
Fax: 08 6557 7999 

Media Enquiries 

Richard Taylor 
Riley Mathewson Public Relations 
Ph: 08 9381 2144 
Fax: 08 9381 3877 
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http://www.erawa.com.au/cproot/11937/2/ATCO%20Gas%20Australia%20Pty%20Ltd%20%E2%80%93%20Reference%20Tariff%20Variation%20Beginning%201%20January%202014.pdf

